Product Safety Information

Drawer unit the chameleon, 4 drawers in A4 format, continuous,
modern design motif

Manufacturer/Responsible Person: Helit innovative Buroprodukte GmbH, Muhlenbacher Str. 14, 51709
Marienheide, Deutschland
E-Mail: info@helit.de

Please note the technical data of the products!

Article Numbers: 187394, 187393, 187392, 187391, 187390, 187389

Safety Instructions:

- Caution: Small parts can be swallowed, choking hazard for small children. Not suitable for children under
3 years of age due to choking hazard from small parts.

- Caution: The drawers have a pull-out stop to prevent accidents when opening. If handled incorrectly, the
pull-out stop could fail and cause injury.

- Enclose safety information on the use and disposal of the product.

- If stacked improperly at the workplace, as the boxes can tip over. Ensure safe storage to avoid injuries
caused by the box tipping over. Ensure that the drawer box is stacked stably to prevent it from tipping over.
- Do not place near water or moisture to prevent damage to the boxes. Store the product carefully near
water sources to avoid damage.

- Avoid contact with sharp objects to prevent scratches and damage. Mechanical damage can result in
sharp edges that can cause injuries.

- Protect from direct sunlight to avoid discolouration of the print. Please keep the drawer box away from
direct sunlight and moisture to ensure the long-term quality of the material. Using the drawer box under
extreme conditions (e.g. high temperatures) can lead to deformation of the material.

- Do not exert excessive pressure on the drawers to avoid damage or injury. Risk of injury due to improper
use of the drawers (pulling open can cause injury if not used correctly).

- The drawer could tip over if overloaded, which could lead to injuries.

- Use the drawer pull-out stop to prevent the drawers from being pulled out unintentionally.

- Make sure that small children cannot use the drawers as a climbing aid.
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